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Dear Hans

PAr` AQUAT USE :.LASSI?1CATI0IN AND E,%,IETIC FORIMULATIO1.1I

''_Lank you for ;your letter of 23 May ,vith the copy of theBrochure submitted to the FI-vSE1 Scientific advisory Panel ofEPA. This is a most useful document and shoul-d go a long wayto infor,n:ng EPA of the true -facts regarding paraguat use.I look forward in daze course to learn the outcome.

I s_roke with Nils briefly today about the emetic situationand the need to prepare a brief for FDA on the value in safetyterms of a PQ emetic formulation and the reasons why the emetic.i4n. this c-se-should not be regarded as a drug. ?r'e will gothrough our Gila and let you have anything we find on the sub-ject which we think ;:light be helpful in this connection. Icon ir:n sending tine following tel-ax in this connection:

"Ref tele-o one conversation yesterday with Ospenson onemetic. "CI will prepare a case to IIialp you in your sub-mission to FDA. This will include background to worldwidePQ situation and need for emetic formulation and reasonswhy this should not be regarded as a drug. Will submit thismaterial by facsimile copier to your S.F . office on 9 June".

I also informed Nils that the situation in W Somoa was back ontract. in fact the authorities thare will now even be helpingus to ,monitor the situation as the new forn—mlation is introduced.

_̀'ours  sincere-Ly

A Ca'derbank
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